
                           

 

                         

CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

Tender called by Special Technology Zones Authority with number TS457613E advertised 

on PPRA website as well as on newspapers dated 13th August 2021 for HIRING 

CONSULTANTS TO DEVELOP VARIOUS DEPARTMENTAL PROCEDURE has 

been cancelled due to unavoidable circumstances. 
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